
Any colleagues not yet in the union can still get a vote
if they join the union NOW at

www.gmb.org.uk/join

Calling all GMB members!

If you are a GMB member within an NHS or
Ambulance Trust, it’s time to have your say on pay!

If you haven’t already voted, you can do so using
the below QR Code:

Complete your ballot form
by following this link
with your phone

GMB welcomes this pay award as the first step towards addressing pay across the NHS but 

is not making any voter recommendation in this ballot as it falls short of GMB’s pay claim.  
 

A reject vote is your vote to state that you are not happy with pay award and are willing to 

take part in industrial action.

The ballot closes on Friday 4th October, so use your vote now!

#MakeWorkBetter


